
Dear Pastor Friend,


I am so happy to have Bro. and Mrs. Danny Whetstone as members of our church.  
They have been nothing but an encouragement to me and my wife, and our church 
family loves them dearly.


Recently, Bro. Whetstone spoke to me about their desire to travel full-time in ministry, 
using only their travel trailer as their living quarters.  Of course, you know they have 
been traveling full-time for many years now.  However, in my opinion, their current 
trailer would not hold up as well as an Airstream model.  These dear folks log 
thousands of miles each year, as they travel from church to church, and this type of 
trailer would be much more durable and comfortable. 


Because this is a big move for them, I asked Bro. Danny if I could write a letter to 
enclose with his letter, asking you to consider helping this servant of God by sending a 
gift for the down payment to purchase the Airstream travel trailer.  Our church will be 
sending a gift right away to help with this expense. 


Thank you for your kind consideration of this project!  I know that you already pray for 
the Whetstones.  Thank you for your love and support of them!


In Christ,


Pastor Mike Norris

Franklin Road Baptist Church

Murfreesboro, Tennessee



January 2019


Dear Pastor,


Darleen and I have been traveling in our Lance travel trailer for the last year and a half. We 
would like to spend the next several years traveling full time. This will require us to sell the 
Lance so that we can purchase a trailer that is built for full-time living. We are not asking our 
supporters to buy it, but if you would consider helping us to raise a substantial down 
payment, it would be a great blessing.


We will celebrate our 50th Anniversary this year. Our plan was to drive to Alaska; however, 
with this decision in mind, we have decided to put everything that we can into this transition. 
If you can help, please send your gifts to World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission, P.O. 
Box 725, Kings Mountain, NC 28086. Mark your contribution for “Whetstone Trailer Fund.”


We do covet your prayers on our behalf for this move. I have discussed this with our pastor, 
Brother Mike Norris (Franklin Road Baptist Church). I have also talked to Brother Bill Wingard 
(Calvary Baptist Church and founder of World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions). We will 
still base out of the Nashville, Tennessee area, and our church membership will continue to be 
at Franklin Road Baptist Church. We have labored with World Wide for more than thirty years, 
and that will remain the same as well.


Should you have any questions, feel free to call or text me at 704-974-6111.


In His Service,


Danny A. Whetstone
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